DECEMBER FREE P! DOWNTOWN
MEMBER WORKSHOP #2
TUESDAY, JUNE 20 | 5PM - 8:30PM

Shoreline Room, Art Gallery of Burlington
1333 Lakeshore Road

Is the December free parking program working for your business?
The Downtown Parking Committee explored this question with members of the Downtown business
community through as facilitated workshop in May 2017. This process will conclude at the meeting
this month.
A number of key questions were generated at the first meeting and they will be explored in greater
depth:
How might we improve...the parking experience for all customers and stakeholders in the
Downtown?
How might we move forward with the ... Free P! campaign in December 2018 and beyond?

How might we improve ... parking in general in the downtown core?

We welcome your thoughts on how these programs can be delivered to better to service your
business and your customers.

5:00 - 5:30 p.m. Refreshments and light dinner fare (including vegetarian options).
5:30 p.m. Call to Order.

RSVP deadline is THURSDAY June 15th: Brian@burlingtondowntown.ca

~ ALL DECEMBER

BurlingtonDowntown.ca



